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Sightseer – Full Body Paint Option Code 24B/Ember 

Painted by CDI* 
 

 
 
  

*Full-Body Paint (FBP) is performed 
by CDI.  For information or repair 
approval specific to CDI paint, 
excluding transportation damage, 
contact CDI directly at 641/585-
5900. 
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Sightseer – Full Body Paint Option Code 24C/Black Garnet 

Painted by CDI* 
 

 
 

  

*Full-Body Paint (FBP) is performed 
by CDI.  For information or repair 
approval specific to CDI paint, 
excluding transportation damage, 
contact CDI directly at 641/585-
5900. 
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Sightseer – Full Body Paint Option Code 27A/Cloud 

Painted by CDI* 
 

 
  

*Full-Body Paint (FBP) is performed 
by CDI.  For information or repair 
approval specific to CDI paint, 
excluding transportation damage, 
contact CDI directly at 641/585-
5900. 
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Sightseer – Full Body Paint Option Code 92A/Cream 

Painted by CDI* 
 

 
  

*Full-Body Paint (FBP) is performed 
by CDI.  For information or repair 
approval specific to CDI paint, 
excluding transportation damage, 
contact CDI directly at 641/585-
5900. 
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